
  

 

Note: Individual visitors as defined under § 4 of the House Rules must record their identity 
(surname, first name, address, how to reach them, etc.) on a visitors' list before entering the 
building and answer questions about their risk of infection. This makes it possible if need be to 
reconstruct paths of infection. The (visitor's) data will be destroyed when the data is no longer 
needed. The same applies prior to admission for groups of persons stated in § 6 of the House 
Rules (media representatives) and in § 7 of the House Rules (external service providers; 
suppliers). 
 
 
Surname, first name:  Company: 
 
Address:   
Date:  
 

 
Corona virus infection 
Self-assessment questionnaire for visitors without an 
access authorisation pass 

 
Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 
As a result of the current corona virus situation, we would like to ask you to answer the following 
questions. 
 

1. Have you been to any risk area outside Germany    Yes ☐  No ☐. 

in the last 10 days?  
(https://www.rki.de/DE/Content/InfAZ/N/Neuartiges_Coronavirus/Risikogebiete_neu.html) 

2. Are you aware of having had any personal contact with a person 

shown by a laboratory test to be infected with the novel    Yes ☐ No ☐  

Corona virus in the last 14 days?  
 

3. Have you had any personal contact over the last 14 days with  

any person who was supposed to be has been    Yes ☐ No ☐ 

tested for COVID-19 and the results of the test are not yet available?  
 

4. Are you experiencing any flu-like symptoms at present?    Yes ☐ No ☐ 

     
 
If you have answered any of the above questions with "yes", you unfortunately cannot be provided 
access.  
 
Please note the order by the President of the Bavarian Landtag regarding the use of mouth 
and nose masks on the premises of the Bavarian Landtag.   
 
We thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Head of Office Coordination of Occupational Health and Safety 
MD Peter Worm Susanne Kienle 
  

Status: 09.11.2020 
Time: 08:00 a.m. 

Please fill out in block letters 



 

Bayrischer Landtag 

 

 

Collection of contact details for individual visitors to combat the  
Corona pandemic 

Information on the processing of your data in accordance with Article 13 (1) and (2) 
of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) or accordingly if the parliamentary 
area is concerned. 
 
Person responsible for the processing of the personal data collected: 
Bayerischer Landtag - Landtagsamt -, e-mail: poststelle@bayern.landtag.de 

 
Contact details of the Data Protection Officer 
Ms. Seiler, Data Protection Officer, tel. 08941260, e-mail: datenschutz@bayern.landtag.de 
 

Purpose and legal basis of the data processing 
Purpose: Traceability of COVID-19 infections;  
The legal basis for the processing of data is Article 6 (1) (e) of the GDPR (processing of personal 
data to protect vital interests of the data subject or of another natural person). This also includes the 
processing of personal data for the monitoring of epidemics and their spread. 
 

Recipients of the contact data collected 
The data collected may only be passed on at the request of the competent health authorities in order 
to trace possible infection routes. 
 

Storage duration 
The contact details shall be kept for a period of one month and then destroyed. 
 

Your rights with regard to the processing of your data  
In your capacity as a data subject, you have the right of access to and the right to correct your 
personal data that has been collected, as well as the right to have your data deleted after expiry of 
the retention period toward the Bavarian Landtag. For this purpose, you can contact the Bavarian 
Landtag using the above-mentioned contact details. Independently of this, the Bavarian Landtag 
must delete the data after expiry of the above-mentioned retention period. 
Above and beyond this, you have a right of appeal to the Bavarian Land Commissioner for Data 
Protection (Art. 77 of the GDPR). You can contact him as follows: 
Postal address: Postfach 22 12 19, 80502 Munich  
Address: Wagmüllerstraße 18, 80538 Munich 
Telephone: 089 212672-0 
Telefax: 089 212672-50 
E-mail:  poststelle(at)datenschutz-bayern.de 
Internet: https://www.datenschutz-bayern.de/ 
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